COUNCIL OF WOODWORK CLUBS INC
Inc. Vic. Reg. N°A0036694C
MINUTES OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2015-16
ON SUNDAY 1st October  2017 AT 11.30 AM
AT
Eltham & District Woodworkers Club(CFA Hall)
ATTENDANCE
	Name
	Club

	John Lyons 
	IWCS

	Rob Allan 
	Victorian Woodworkers Asscn.

	Dave Mitchell
	 Eltham& District WW Club

	Jock MacGowan
	Woodturners of Werribee

	Graeme Deany
	Eltham& District WW Club

	Alison Dews
	CWC

	John Winkett
	Eltham& District WW Club

	Bryan Ehlert
	Ballarat

	Stuart Watson
	Woodcraft Manningham

	John Wheeler
	Koonung Woodturners Guild

	Ben Enthoven
	Forrest Hill woodturners

	Ian Berry
	Northern Woodturners

	Charlie Car
	Eltham& District WW Club

	Tony Smith
	Forrest Hill

	John Monument
	Victorian Woodworkers Asscn.

	Judy Wheeler
	Woodcraft Manningham


Apologies for CWC AGM held on Sunday 1st October 2017
	Phil Greenwood  
	Chairman
	Woodworkers Association of NSW

	Jack Williams
	 Secretary
	Gold Coast Woodturners Inc.

	Geoff Ryan 
	President
	FWWA

	Brian Davis
	
	Adventures in Wood Inc

	Malcolm Goody
	Secretary 
	TTWC

	Anne Kearse
	Secretary
	Maryborough Woodturners  

	John Tillack
	
	Southern Turners

	Graham Ethel
	
	Shire Woodworking

	Neil Galloway
	
	Barwon Valley Woodwrights

	Maike Pritchard
	
	Eltham

	Max Grigg
	
	CWC

	Margot Fitzpatrick 
	Secretary
	Colac Woodcrafters Guild

	Gordon Watt 
	Secretary
	Northern Woodturners


MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

The minutes of the previous meeting held at Woodcraft Manningham on Sunday 14th  February 2016 were read.

Moved  John Winkett , seconded John Wheeler. Passed

BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES

Nil

PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Rob Allan read his report (Attached)

Moved  Ian Berry, seconded Bryan Ehlert. Passed

TREASURER’S REPORT

(Attached)

In the absence of Max Grigg, Rob Allan presented theTreasurer’s Report assisted by Alison Dews.

It was reported that membership fees ahave remained the same for the past three years with 148 clubs insured and several clubs registered as friends.

The report was moved by Jock MacGowan and seconded by

 Tony Smith . Passed

Rob Allan moved that a donation of$100 be presented to Yarrambat CFA in appreciation for the use of their hall. Seconded Ian Berry .Passed

ELECTION OF OFFICE BEARERS

Rob stood down, John Winkett asked for nominations. As all office bearers and the committee members present  were all prepared to continue in their role,
 the following committee was elected unopposed.
	Position 
	

	President
	Rob Allan

	Vice President
	Bryan Ehlert

	Secretary
	Judy Wheeler

	Assistant Secretary
	Jock MacGowan

	Treasurer
	Max Grigg

	
	

	Committee
	

	
	Stuart Watson

	
	John Wheeler


Moved Tony Smith, seconded Jock MacGowan
Barry McDermott was not present
GENERAL BUSINESS
Dave Mitchell queried whether social members should be incuded in assessing numbers of members to be covered. It was pointed out that these members still need to be covered.
Rob emphasised the importance of recording full details of any incident. Details should be noted in the health and safety book. Photos taken at the time could be helpful.
It is important to contact our broker, Dean Pollard at CIA Insurance, immediately in case there is a claim

Meeting closed 12pm
